
 

 

Friday 20th June 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As the year comes to an end, we excited to take the opportunity to celebrate our wonderful Year 

6 children and their incredible journey at William Byrd Primary Academy. 

As part of this, we are pleased to offer the opportunity for the Year 6 pupils to purchase a leavers 

hoodie.  You will see from the link there are different sizes and colours to choose from.  Please 

see link below to order: 

https://www.schoolleaverscompany.co.uk/shop/8489?pwd=Yn49XvJY  

Username: 8489 

Password: Yn49XvJY 

All purchases must be made by Monday 30th June 2025 to allow ample time for delivery.  They 

will then be distributed in class during the last week of school.  

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher. 

Yours sincerely  

Year 6 Team  

  

 

 

 

https://www.schoolleaverscompany.co.uk/shop/8489?pwd=Yn49XvJY

